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Mayor Jeff Elmore

Re:  Support for Medical Marijuana Dispensary in the City of Jacksonville,
Arkansas located at

7418 TP White Drive, Cabot, AR 72023

Ladies & Gentlemen:

I understand that an existing Arkansas medical marijuana dispensary license
holder, GL Little Rock, LLC, desires to relocate its medical marijuana dispensary
facility currently situated in Little Rock, AR to the City of Jacksonville, AR located
at the above referenced address. The purpose of this letter is to express my support
for this relocation.

Greenlight management representation presented the proposed re-location to
myself and I have assisted them in finding a suitable location which meets the
requirements as set by both the State and City of Jacksonville.

The income to the city this business will provide will be invaluable and aid in
fostering more economic growth for the City and provide much needed resources
for the citizens of Jacksonville.

I am in total support of the relocation. Please do not hesitate to contact me
with any questions.

Sincerely,

s

Mayor Jeff Elmore

City of Jacksonville

#1 Municipal Drive < P.O. Box 126 - Jacksonville, Arkansas 72078
Office 501.982.3146
jelmore@cityofjacksonville.net



